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September 11, 2020 TO: EU ESG Disclosure Regulation Working Group RE: EU ESG:
Upcoming Meeting with BaFin on Sustainable Finance Disclosure Regulation RTS

A quick note that we will be speaking with BaFin next Wednesday, the 16th, about the
Sustainable Finance Disclosure Regulation RTS. We plan to share our concerns as
expressed in our response to the SFDR consultation and we would like to get their views on
the RTS, including the March 2021 compliance date. We are aware of your concerns to the
extent you already shared them with us, but do let us know if you have any additional
thoughts and comments for this meeting.

Please send us any additional thoughts by Wednesday, 16 September at noon
(BST). Following the meeting, we will share with you key takeaways.

Anna Driggs
Director and Associate Chief Counsel
ICI Global
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